GOVERNOR GREG ABBOTT

February 17, 2016
The Honorable Michael T. Seiler

Dear Judge Seiler:
I hereby accept your letter of resignation as the 435th Judicial District Judge.

On behalf of the citizens of Texas, thank you for your service to the State of Texas. I wish you
all the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Governor
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